REQUEST FOR EXPRESSION OF INTEREST (EOI)

Subject: ERP Assessment and roadmap.

Date of this EOI: 28 February 2023
Closing date of this EOI: 14 March 2023
Reference Number: ICC ref. 131011
Address EOI for the attention of: ICC Procurement
E-mail address: Tender.4@icc-cpi.int

It is anticipated that the International Criminal Court (ICC) located in The Hague, Netherlands, will shortly be
issuing a solicitation for the provision of consultancy services to assess the Court's ERP system and establish a project
roadmap. In connection with the above, the ICC is requesting expression of interest from qualified firms.

Service description

The ICC wishes to assess the options for the next generation ERP to support its administrative processes. The
ICC therefore seeks service providers to help with the decision-making, high-level planning, deployment
options and road mapping of migrating its current SAP ERP ECC 6.0 system into the next generation ERP.

As such, the Court seeks service providers to assess the SAP ERP migration and/or replacement options for
its current SAP ERP system. The assessment will consist of, but is not limited to, a high-level impact analysis,
business case, resource requirements, deployment options and key decision points resulting in a roadmap
with executable steps to migrate/transition the current legacy SAP ERP system into the next generation ERP.
The work will be performed by the service provider's resources with the input of ICC staff members. Service
provider's resources are expected to provide hands-on experience and expertise with assessing migration
strategies for ERP systems in general and migration from SAP ERP ECC 6.0 to SAP S/4 HANA more
specifically.

The detailed scope of work will be given under the Request for Proposal document that will be sent to the firms
who respond to this EOl and emerge successfully from the evaluation against the selection criteria.

Interested firms/organizations should forward their Expression of Interest by facsimile or e-mail to the attention of
Tender.4@icc-cpi.int

Interested firms/organizations registered with the UN Global Marketplace, please indicate your vendor
registration number. Please be advised that this Request for EOI does not constitute a solicitation. It should also
be noted that the ICC reserves the right to change or cancel this requirement at any time.



EXPRESSION OF INTEREST
ICC RFP # 131011

Subject: ERP Assessment and roadmap

Company information:

a)  Company’s name:

b)  Address (address responding to this EQI):

c)  Telephone:

d) Fax

e)  Company contact:

f) E-mail:

Please note that this email address will be used for all tender correspondence with regard to this tender. Please state e-mail address of main point
of contact for all tender correspondence (e.g. Tender Manager).

g)  UNGM Vendor Registration No.:

Note: It is not mandatory to register with the UNGM (http://www.ungm.org). Contracts can be awarded to non-registered suppliers. The full RFP documents
can be provided to you per e-mail, even without a UNGM vendor registration number. However, by registering on the UNGM your company details will be
entered in the database the UN buyers use when searching for suppliers.



